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This week’s notices 

SUNDAY SERVICE LED BY CATHERINE WELLS AT 10.30A.M. 
 

COVID PROTOCOL. As the days are getting colder please wrap up warm for service as we are 

having to keep the windows open due to the continuing Covid threat. Thank you for you co-

operation. 

LITTLE ACORNS. Doors open on Mondays at 9.30am for toddlers, young children, parents, 

carers’, grandparents & guardians. For more information contact Julia or Daphne 

REVIVAL PRAYER GROUP – Wednesdays In person - in the Foyer so we shall be calling it 

'Foyer @ 5' - a chance to come and pray for the church.  A chance for brief worship, prayer and 

fellowship.  . 

DISCOVERY GROUPS - 'The Armour of God' Are restarting for the autumn term - please see 

the posters around church.  Details of the groups are below. “Our Discovery Groups meet together 

every other week to study God’s word in a relaxed & friendly environment. There is opportunity to 

learn together, share and encourage one another” 

Group   Day & Time… Location Contact Restart Date 

A Andrew & Keith 
Mondays 

7.30pm 
54 Gatehill Road 

01923 

821034 

12th September 

2022 

B Shirley & Cheryl Thursdays 2pm ZOOM 
01923 

821871 

8th September 

2022 

C Daphne & Sue 
Thursdays 

7.30pm 
ZOOM 

01895 

822263 

22nd September 

2022 

  

HYMN SINGING ‘Methodism was born in song’ said Charles Wesley. With this in mind, to 

encourage congregational singing, on the last Sunday of each month, Edward and Shirley would 

appreciate it if you could arrive at church by 10.15am. Each last Sunday we will sing a hymn you 

have requested but also learn one or two new hymns in STF. Please come to service at 10.15 on the last 

Sunday of each month for some lusty hymn singing.  

LIFT MEETING AT LST. This autumn's LIFT Breakfast will be held at the London School of 

Theology on October 15th, 9 am - 11 am. We are privileged to welcome Becca Jackman from 

OCCA, The Oxford Center for Christian Apologetics, to give a talk and, as usual, we will have live 

LST worship. Tickets can be booked through your church rep. (Lynn Harrison at NMC). 
 

FOOD BANK- HARVEST 
Thank you to everyone who gave so generously to Harvest. The Food Bank staff sent their grateful thanks. 

The last Sunday for October collection will be October 30th. 

£40.0 was donated but the staff can’t accept money so it will be used to buy some of next donation’s 

supplies. Thank you to those people. Water Aid- This collection amounted to £200.51. Thank you to all and 

to Hazel for banking. There are new Water Aid boxes on the vestibule table. Please take one to fill for next 

year. 

http://northwoodmethodistchurch.org/

